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I support expanding SB181 to include ending the use of primates in breeding and 

research. OHSU should stop being unethical and inefficient.  OHSU needs to focus 

on patient care. I have a child who is 4 weeks into waiting to get a callback for a 

referral sent to OHSU for gender affirming care. Do you know how hard it is on a 

transgender teen to wait so long for this kind of care because of not enough doctors!!  

Please close down the monkey lab and plead for OHSU to care for patients who 

need help!  

 

Jennifer Rashleigh 


